
 
 
 

 

Rockyview Lacrosse  
Meeting 

 
 
 

DATE: Sunday, February 12, 2017  TIME: 7:05 pm LOCATION: Genesis Place-Shane Floor 
 
Attendance: Melanie, Krista, Justin, Martin, Adam, Keith, Shannon, Terilyn, Michelle 
Absent: Ashley, Cam, Jon, Angela 
 
Discussion on Merge 
 
Question #1: Looked over all 4 designs, everyone agreed on the bottom left image with 
everyone agreeing on the grey background. 
 
Question #2: We agree that the shorts should either be black or grey with the accent colours 
along the side.  We will offer the Strathmore designer to provide the full jersey and short design 
but if he can’t then we will see if Jordan from Whitepaper would like to take over the task. 
Shannon is meeting with Jordan on Monday.  Jordan can provide jerseys at $62 and shorts at 
$17.50, if Scott can get a better price then we can move ahead with his distributor.  
 
Question #3: It was discussed that we need to move forward with the Knights as they have 
already been scheduled and we are in a time crunch.  We welcome any additional evaluators 
from Strathmore to take part and keep everything transparent.  It was agreed that Adam and 
Stacey will validate the scores together.  Gareth Barley can take over management of the 
Knights during evaluations.  It was agreed that emails having to do with the merge need to 
include both eval directors and coaching directors in emails going forward.  Everyone agreed 
that there are no issues with Strathmore taking an active part in evals and coaching decisions 
and we welcome them in the process.  It was agreed that any Executive member involved in 
evaluations that has a child in that age group will leave the floor and watch the evaluation from 
the stands with the other parents.  Since Stacy has a midget child and Adam a peewee, they 
can take over for each other at those times.  Adam agreed to draft a proposal on our process 
with evaluations to send to Strathmore, they can then tweak what they need to on their end. 
 
Adjourned at 7:30pm 


